
 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 25th February  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To kick of our World Book Day Celebrations, staff from Manchester Airport will be coming 
into school on Wednesday 6th March to share a story with each class.  
 
This will be followed by our World Book Day celebration in school on Thursday 7th March. We 
would like all the children to come dressed as a favourite book character and bring their 
favourite book to share with their class. During the day we will be doing lots of fun activities 
around books and reading. 
 
Extreme Reading  
Where is the most extreme place your child has ever read a book? Whether it is up a tree, on 
top of a mountain or stood on their head, we want your photos! We ran this competition last 
year and had some wonderful pictures so we are going to run the competition again this 
year. The challenge is for children to have their picture taken reading somewhere extreme 
and send in to school by Wednesday 6th March 2019.  
 
The five most extreme pictures will win a book voucher to spend at our Book Fair next 
month. A display will also be made from the photos.  
 
To enter the competition please send in the printed photo to school or email to admin@st-
elizabeths.manchester.sch.uk by Wednesday 6th March.  
 
Obviously, we encourage you to keep safe (I wouldn’t recommend reading in the jaws of a 
crocodile!) but we are really looking forward to seeing who in school has such a passion for 
reading that they have to do it anywhere and everywhere! 
 
If you would like more information about World Book Day, please go to 
www.worldbookday.com 
 
Thank you for your continuing support, 
 
J. McLaughlin 


